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                              Joe Sachs

                          Ashby Area Chair

                             1022 Ashby D

Wendy <wendymcd1@gmail.com> wrote:

Date: Wed, 16 Apr 2008 18:24:14 -0700 (PDT)
Subject: Re: Fwd: Re: Congratulations!
From: Wendy <wendymcd1@gmail.com>


Joe and Miriam, Your wonderful spirit, and Miriam's patience no matter
how late it was, kept up every one's spirits when it looked bad for
the project. You were the light that kept every one going in dark
times. Every one gave what they could, and thank God for all of you.
Joe and Miriam, Anthony and Caral., and the others of the Committee ho
helped.

Fred and I consider it was a huge privilege to have gotten to know
all of you. Many, many people in Century Village have learned what a
satisfaction and pleasure it is to work together in cooperation with
other people. and their buildings and committees have benefited from
the experience.
That is how projects succeed.

I guess if you really believe in the project, and have a vision of what it can do for
the Village, you can't help but succeed. In this case, every one contributed whatever talents they possessed to the project, because they firmly believed in it.
There will probably be many successes like this one in the future.


These are exciting times for the Village.

Thanks Wendy.

Seacrest was voted in by a landslide and as of 2009 we shall finally

have a new management Company replacing Century Services.

Joe

